Murphy, Leanne

From: zhaoninuo@yahoo.co.uk
Sent: 04 July 2019 21:52

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Breese, Robert

Subject: Zhao

Dear Sir/Madam,

I’'m writing to make a representation of my strong objection on the matter of licence application by Daisy Green for
2 London Wall Place, as a resident in Roman House and City of London.

First of all, the noise that’s going to be generated by an operating bar is going to be very disturbing. Given how close
2 London wall place is to residential property Roman House and the enclosed the nature of the buildings around
there, the noise is going to be very disturbing. This was evident when 2 London wall place hosted an opening event
last year and it indeed generated noise complains which were investigated by city noise complaint enforcement
officers.

Second, litter and potential anti-social behaviour. As much as they will try to avoid it, people will get intoxicated on
occasions and that will lead to rubbish and anti-social behaviour in a place very close to residents and the historical

London wall.

I’'m also very concerned by the fact the application is for serving alcohol until 11pm even including weekend. This
will be creating noise at times when residents are most likely to be at home.

| sincerely appreciate that you could take these concern into considerations.
Many thanks,
Ninuo Zhao

Sent from my iPhone



